
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Attendance: What week for attendance this week! It is so important to come to school each day. It builds routines, 

gives time to learn and develop friendships. Well done to everyone who achieved expected attendance.  

 

 Acorns – 97 % Sycamores – 94% Elms – 92% Oaks – 92% 

Rowans –94 % Maples – 86% Cherries – 100% Chestnuts – 94% Birches – 95% 

 

Birches & Chestnuts Trip: Birches and Chestnuts had a fantastic time at Valley View Park, the children loved all the 

equipment especially the swings and the zip line! We had a sit down and had snack half way through the morning 

ensuring the children had a good drink too to keep hydrated. It was a long walk there and back but fortunately it was 

overcast this morning so it wasn't too hot. The children coped so well with the walk especially coming back to school. 

We are so proud of them all! Well done! 

Cherries: Cherries visited the local park this week an had a fabulous time. They all enjoyed the lovely weather and 

had lots of fun!   

Transition: On Thursday and Friday this week, the children have had transition with their new classes and staff. We 

are really excited for next year. Please speak to your current class teacher or Helen Towers, our Family Support 

Worker, if you feel that more transition would be useful.  

Next Week: We have lots of exciting events, trips and treats taking place across school next week. We can’t wait for 

a fun-filled last week of this academic year. Please keep an eye out on Class Dojo, Facebook and Instagram for 

updates. 

Facebook/ Instagram: Please continue to have a look on our Facebook and Instagram pages to see what has 

happened in school this week. We have regular daily posts to share all of the wonderful things that the children are 

doing.  

Mrs Holman will be retiring at the end of this term. We would all like to thank her for the support and hard work she 

has given to the school over the 10 years she has worked at Fellgate. She has supported children and staff during her 

time here. We all have very fond memories of working with Mrs Holman and wish her a happy retirement.  
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Class Pupil Reason for Star of the Week 

Acorns   

Rowans   

Sycamores   

Maples   

Cherries   

Elms   

Chestnuts   

Oaks   

Birches   

 
 
 

Class Pupil Reason for Star of the Week 

Acorns Benjamin 
For showing fantastic enthusiasm on his transition days to Year 1 
 

Rowans Kiona 
for being a really good friend and especially welcoming to the new 
reception children who start in September. Well done Kiona!  
 

Maples Harrison  
for being so welcoming to others who are in his new class. Well done 
Harrison!  
 

Cherries Martin 
for being a great friend. He has been fantastic in his new class!  
 

Elms Junior 
For settling in well to his new class during transition and for also having a 
super week.  He has tried really hard 

Chestnuts Leo 

has handled transition mornings with a positive attitude, was a kind and 
friendly classmate to new peers, and showed good listening by following 
instructions well. 
Well done Leo! 
 

Oaks Wesley 
for making new Oaks feel welcome and going from strength to strength 
with his work 

Birches Lita 
for developing her independence and self-responsibility 
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Summer Term 2025 

Wednesday 16th July 2025 Base Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Thursday 17th July 2025 Year 6 Leavers Performance 

Friday 18th July 2025 Longest Journey Assembly 

Stars of the Week 
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Have a lovely weekend. 
  
Mrs J. Tones 
Headteacher  
 

 

Autumn Term 2025 

Monday 1st September 2025 First day of the new academic year 

Friday 26th September 2025 INSET Day 


